Sent: 19 September 2019 12:31

To: Young, Tony; Planning

Cc:

Subject: 2019/3984/P - phone kiosk app, TfL comments
2019/3984/P

Pavement outside 1 Eversholt Street London NW1 2FL
Thanks for consulting TfL on this. No objections.

Please ensure that the planning permission includes an obligation to enter into a $278 agreement with TfL as the
highway authority.

We also need to ensure that the kiosks being offered for removal are actually removed before a new one is installed.
This should be secured by a pre-commencement condition.

TfL will resist implementation of this planning permission via $278 or other highway licensing until we receive and
approve proof of the other kiosks having been removed.

Spatial Planning | City Plannin

We have recently made changes to our pre-application service and charges, and introduced a new Initial Screening
process. For more info please visit: https://tfl.gov.uk/info-for/urban-planning-and-construction/planning-applications/pre-

application-services

The contents of this e-mail and any attached files are confidential. If you have received this email in error,
please notify us immediately at postmaster@tfl. gov.uk and remove it from your system. If received in error,
please do not use, disseminate, forward, print or copy this email or its content. Transport for London
excludes any warranty and any liability as to the quality or accuracy of the contents of this email and any
attached files.

Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at 55 Broadway, London, SW1H
O0DB. Further information about Transport for London’s subsidiary companies can be found on the
following link: http.//www.tfl. gov.uk/corporate/about-tfl/
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